
 

CABINET – 9TH FEBRUARY 2022 
 

 

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF EXPERIMENTAL PEDESTRIAN AND CYCLE ZONES 
OUTSIDE SCHOOLS (SCHOOL STREETS) 

 
REPORT BY:     CORPORATE DIRECTOR FOR ECONOMY & ENVIRONMENT 
 
 
 
1.1 The attached report is to be considered by the Environment and Sustainability Scrutiny 

Committee on the 8th February 2022. 
 
1.2 Due to publication deadlines the views of the Scrutiny Committee will be reported verbally to 

Cabinet at the meeting. 
 

1.3 Cabinet is asked to consider the views of the Scrutiny Committee and the recommendations 
contained within the Officer’s report. 
 
1. The experimental traffic regulations orders (pedestrian and cycle zones, and one way 

traffic) at the three primary schools should be made permanent. 
 

2. No new/additional pedestrian and cycle zones should be considered for other school sites 
within the borough as part of a future programmes of works at this point in time. 

 
 
 
 
Author:  M. Afzal, Committee Services Officer 
 
Appendices: 
 
Appendix 1 Report to Environment and Sustainability Scrutiny Committee – 8th February 2022. 
 


